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The Board of Directors of the University Park Neighborhood Association supports HB 

3190 and urges you to support it and forward it to the full House. 

 

HB 3190 proposes re-enacting the Special Assessment for Historic Property program 

focusing on commercial properties. It is Oregon's only financial incentive offered for 

historic properties, which ended last June.  There are several properties that are in 

North Portland that could be assisted by this program. 


